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One of the Polish Christmas traditions that I love involves putting bits 
of hay underneath your tablecloth on Christmas Eve to remind us of 
the greatest gift that has ever been given—the gift of Jesus, being 
born and laying in the manger—given to live among us, to die on the 
cross and to live again to restore us to a right relationship with God. 
We pray that the work you help us to do in Poland has eternal value! 
May God bless your Christmas.

Below: It was a thrill for us to be able to spend time with a few of 
you back in the US!  What a privilege it was to tell Grace Church 
kids about Poland.

Let me tell you about my friend, Lisa. I met her for 
the first time in October. But, I have been building 
a relationship with her for the last two years. Lisa 
works at a McDonald’s drive-through window in 
Minnesota. As my friend Shelley would drive to 
work, she would call me in Poland so we could 
chat. She would introduce me to the people she 
would encounter on the way to work. Lisa was a 
regular. Of course, having the chance to finally 
meet her in person gave me the perfect chance 
to share a bit of my faith story with Lisa!  We are 
praying that she will come to love Jesus!!
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Please consider partnering with us to bring the Gospel of Christ to the Polish people.

OUR CONTACT INFORMATION
E-mail: annaandbilllockrem@gmail.com  •  Skype: anna.lockrem 

Magic Jack Ph #: 612-886-6515
 facebook:  anna lockrem    bill lockrem

• �Anna has been having some issues with infection in her eye. Please pray for answers of helping 
this to heal. Our friend and fellow missionary, Janet, has thyroid cancer.

• �Karthi has faced many obstacles since camp last summer. He was unable to get a work visa for 
Poland, so he has moved back to India for the time being. His faith is strong.

• �Thousim and Prasanth spent Thanksgiving with us. Thousim is making strides toward God in 
her life. 

• �Young couples in new marriages, some with mixed cultures: Sasha and John, Wilfred and 
Karolina, Joan and Brian. We need wisdom as we counsel and disciple.

• �Our English group and lunch bunch group to expand into a Bible study...

• �Malgosia has been in the hospital hallway for a week because there is no room and the doctors 
don’t know what is wrong with her. 

• �Bill is on the leadership team at our international church and wisdom is needed for big 
upcoming decisions!

 

    ~ Bill and Anna  

Prayer Requests


